Construction Update
CityLine Project, Downtown Sunnyvale
Street and Lane Closures

Temporary road closures are required for new traffic signal installations, handicap ramps and
crosswalks on Mathilda, lowa, Sunnyvale and Washington Avenues. Starting February 19,
2018, closures will occur in the locations shown on the attached map. Intersections on Mathilda
Avenue includes Washington, McKinley and lowa Avenues. Intersections on Sunnyvale Avenue
includes lowa, McKinley and Washington Avenues. This work may take about three months.

Any concerns or questions, contact:

Owner/Developer Disturbance Coordinator & Contractor
STC Venture, LLC Devcon Construction Inc.

Josh Rupert Virgil Escobedo

O: 408-255-4100 C: 408-609-0737
josh@hunterproperties.com vescobedo@devcon-const.com

Retail/residential work continues on Blocks 1 and 2 and will require temporary road closures to
allow safe loading of building materials for the project. The road closures will occur in one
location at a time shown on the attached map for the next several months.

Area #1 — North portion of Taaffe adjacent to Washington Avenue

Area #2 — South portion of Taaffe adjacent to McKinley Avenue

Area #3 — West bound lane of McKinley between Taaffe Street and Mathilda Avenue
Area #4 — East bound lane of McKinley between Taaffe Street and Mathilda Avenue

Any concerns or questions, contact:

Owner/Developer Disturbance Coordinator & Contractor
STC Venture, LLC Devcon Construction Inc.

Kevin Choy Ron Schnieder

0: 650-377-5750 C: 408-590-8762

kchoy@srgnc.com rschnieder@devcon-const.com

Current road closures and schedules can be found at citylinesunnyvaleconstruction.com and
will be updated at least 72 hours before scheduled closure. Visit the site for additional
information and to sign up for weekly email updates.

Please note that schedules are tentative and may be changed to due weather or other
unforeseen circumstances. Visit and sign up for updates at
citylinesunnyvaleconstruction.com.




